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ORDER NO.  2022-04 
AN ORDER OF THE PORT OF SEATTLE COMMISSION 
 
… increasing the current base salary of the Executive 
Director, Steve Metruck, by 8.5 percent to $394,181 and 
providing for a lump sum amount of  2 percent of the base 
salary for each of the years 2020 and 2021, respectively.   
 

ADOPTED 
MARCH 22, 2022 

 
TEXT OF THE ORDER 

 
The Port Commission hereby increases the current base salary of the Executive Director,  
Steve Metruck, for 2022 by 8.5 percent and provides a lump sum amount of 2 percent of the base 
salary for each of the years 2020 and 2021, respectively, for a total lump sum amount of $14,532. 


